
 

Ref: GSL/SEC/2024-25/21                                                         Date: July 3, 2024 
 
To  
Surveillance Department, Surveillance Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd BSE Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5thFloor, Plot No. C/1, Phiroze Jeejebhoy Towers,  
G-Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051 (Maharashtra) 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001  
(Maharashtra) 

Trading Symbol: GSLSU Scrip Code: 543829 
 
Subject: Reply to the clarification sought on the significant increase in the Volume of the Security of 
Global Surfaces Limited ("Company") across exchanges in the recent past. 
 
Dear Sir /Madam, 
 
This is in reference to NSE letter Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/14449 dated July 02, 2024, seeking 
clarification on the significant increase in Volume of Security of the Company across Exchanges in the 
recent Past.   
 
In this respect, the Company wishes to inform you that all information that have a bearing on the 
operation/performance including all price sensitive information, etc. of the Company has been 
disclosed in accordance with Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended, and the Company has not 
withheld any material information/events that would have bearing on the increase in the volume of 
the securities. 
 
Therefore, increase in the Volume of the Securities of the Company is purely market driven and the 
Company is in no way connected with any such increase in Volume of the Securities of the Company. 
 
You are requested to take on record the above information. 
 
Thanking You  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Global Surfaces Limited 
 
 
 
Dharam Singh Rathore 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ICSI Mem. No.: A57411 
 
Place: Jaipur 


		2024-07-03T10:06:24+0530
	DHARAM SINGH RATHORE




